
May 9, 2024  
Marriott West 
Chesterfield, MO 
Spring Luncheon 2024 - Encircling All Women 
 
Members began arriving around 11 a.m. and enjoyed socializing before entering the dining area.  

After a delicious meal, Sandy Brody began the business portion of the day. She thanked Spring Luncheon 
chairs Carol Anthony and Yvonne Ward and all their helpers for organizing such a lovely event. There 
were 70 members and guests in attendance. 

Door prize winning numbers were selected at each table and winners claimed their gift bag. Sandy also 
announced that voting on Opening Up the AAUW membership continues through May 15, 2024. 

Sandy asked members to volunteer for the remaining open committee director positions. Volunteers are 
needed next year to chair the Spring Luncheon and the Winter Fundraiser. In addition, two people are 
needed to chair Dollars for Scholars. 

The B-C Boosters campaign raised $4183 for the branch. Thanks to all who donated. 

Joyce Katz was recognized at the AAUW MO state meeting, which took place on May 3, 2024, as the 
Woman of Distinction for her long-time dedicated service to AAUW.  

Susan Barley was given the Special Service Award at the state annual meeting.  

Marcia Block presented Doris Nistler with flowers in recognition of her as the Barbara Lackritz award 
recipient. 

Jan Horner then installed the elected officers for 2023–25 and presented them with office supplies 
symbolic of the job each will hold.  Outgoing officers Sandy Brody and Janet Sloey were recognized and 
thanked for their service. 

The luncheon concludes at 1 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Jermak 

Secretary/Archivist 


